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Wolds Ward Barnoldby- le-Beck Update September 2016
Crime

There have been 60 crimes reported across the whole of the Wolds Ward from 1st July to 31st August. The only report for Barnoldby-le-Beck was an assault with a known suspect. 
There has been one report of ASB, which was a neighbour issue over noise. 
How you can help 
Your local Neighbourhood Policing Team appreciates the importance of being in the right place, at the right time, for the right reasons to reassure the public, improve public confidence and reduce crime and anti-social behaviour in the area in which we all live and work.

We encourage all residents to call and report any issues where they live so that we can deal with any issues and also step up our patrols in the area. The non-emergency number is 101.
If you feel that there are other issues affecting you or your local community that should be given priority, please inform your local councillors or your Neighbourhood Policing Team.                                                                                                                                      

The named officers for Wolds Ward are:                                                             PC 373 Matthew Stephenson matthew.stephenson@humberside.pnn.police.uk  PCSO 7824 Richard Heseltine richard.heseltine@humberside.pnn.police.uk  

Follow us on Twitter @ImminghamWolds 
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